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Extension of time to provide engineering 
assessment application form 
Refer to Section 133AJ, Building Act 2004 

Notes for the applicant 

Use this form where you’ve been notified of a potentially earthquake prone building and you need to apply for additional time to 

provide an engineering assessment. 

Please note that you must apply for your extension at least two months before the due date for the engineering assessment. 

If you have any questions, visit wellington.govt.nz/earthquake-prone-buildings, email buildingresilience@wcc.govt.nz, or 

phone us on 04 499 4444. 

Email the completed application to buildingresilience@wcc.govt.nz. Alternatively, you can: 

Post the completed application to us at: 

Resilient Buildings Team 

Wellington City Council 

PO Box 2199, Wellington 

Or hand it to us at a Council Service Desk at: 

Te Awe Library, 29 Brandon St – 8am-5pm Mon-Fri 

Johnsonville Library, 34 Moorefield Rd – 10am-5pm Mon-Fri 

 

Building 

EPB investigation service request number 

Building address 

aka Address 

Building name/letter 

  

Applicant details 

Full name  

Postal address 

(if different from building address) 

Phone Mobile 

Email 

 

Reason why extension to provide an engineering assessment is necessary 

Provide some details as to why an extension is necessary, eg because of a shortage of people qualified to conduct the assessment 

within the required timeframe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signature 

Signed 

 

Date 

 

http://wellington.govt.nz/earthquake-prone-buildings
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